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Local Governing Board attendance record 2019-2020 

 

Redhill Primary Academy 

  Nov-19 Mar-20** Jun-20** No    No 

Carroll D √ √ √ 3 From  3 

Freestone C X √ √ 2 From  3 

Garside D √ √ √ 3 From  3 

Harrison H √ √ √ 3 From 3 

Nicholls P √ √ √ 3 From  3 

Patel Y √ √ √ 3 From  3 

Tidmarsh S √ X X 1 From  3 

Tutchener-Ellis E √ √ √ 3 From  3 

 

**In response to government advice regarding the spread of the coronavirus, COVID-19, which the 

World Health Organisation had declared as a pandemic on 11 March 2020, Thomas Telford Multi 

Academy Trust had taken the decision that the LGB of Redhill Primary Academy should not convene 

in the normal way for its meetings on 30 March 2020 and 30 June 2020.  Alternative arrangements by 

which the LGB could instead continue to deal with the important business of the meeting agendas 

were established.  These took into account several factors, including, the frequency of contact 

between the LGB Chair and the Headteacher, complemented by the increased inter-meeting 

communications which the Board had been receiving during the lockdown period and government 

advice regarding the spread of the coronavirus.  As necessary, the Headteacher had responded to 

questions arising from Governors, particularly in relation to information provided in various papers, 

as circulated in advance, as usual.  Formal records subsequently prepared by the Clerk summarised 

how the LGB has continued to address the key issues of each termly agenda in the absence of the 

normal meeting programme; these are lodged in the LGB minute book.  

 


